Andover Glen Homeowners' Association

www.andoverglen.org

Residents of Andover Glen,

As you know, annual dues were not raised last year, and landscape and irrigation maintenance needs were delayed. Inflation has also increased the magnitude of these costs.

At our June 19th, board meeting we will be discussing and voting on an annual dues increase that amounts to less than \$5 per month. We will continue to tighten our spending against these rising costs.

Please plan to attend.

Respectfully,

Fred Freeh

President